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March has been another fulfilling month for us. We
continue our mission as teachers in Xiangkhouang,
Laos. We are blessed to serve here, not only as
educators but also as vessels for sharing the message
of hope and love through God’s Word.

Throughout this month, our focus has remained on
combining both academic learning and spiritual growth
for our students. We dedicate time to share Bible
stories when there is an opportunity to do so.

We thank God for the privilege of serving here and for
the support and prayers from our partners and friends.
We look forward to the months ahead, trusting that
God will continue to guide us as we work to make a
lasting impact in the lives of our students.


